

QSL from CMCA

"The Friendly Voice of Cuba" 830 Kc. 10 Kw.

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR RECEPTION

REPORT DATED MARCH 10, 1963

SEPTEMBER 15, 1967 Quy



CMCA "THE FRIENDLY VOICE OF CUBA"

SEPTEMBER 15, 1967

Mr. Ron B. Schiller
Box 456
Monmouth Beach, New Jersey
USA

DEAR MR. SCHILLER,

STATION CMCA HAS JUST RECEIVED NEW QSL CARDS FROM THE PRINTER. THINKING THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO HAVE ONE TO ADD TO YOUR COLLECTION IN CONFIRMATION OF YOUR PREVIOUS RECEPTION REPORT, WE'RE ENCLOSING ONE WITH THIS LETTER.

LET US HEAR FROM YOU AGAIN. WE VERY MUCH LIKE TO HEAR FROM OUR LISTENERS. AND IN THE MEANTIME PLEASE ACCEPT OUR BEST WISHES.

SINCERELY

ANGEL HERNANDEZ

DIRECTOR